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AUDIO-VISUAL WORKSHOP TO BE HELD PRIOR TO
ALA SUMMER CONFERENCE

Librarians will be able to study the major problems and newest developments in the
audio-visual field at a special workshop to be held in Los Angeles, June 19-21, for the
three days preceding the American Library Association’s Summer Conference there.

The workshop is being sponsored jointly by the library schools on the Berkeley
campus of the University of California and at the University of Southern California,
and by the American Library Association’s Audio-Visual Board.

Persons interested in further details should write Irving Lieberman at the School of
Librarianship, University of California, Berkeley 4, California.
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